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I am pleased to hear the Queensland Government is legislating to protect the Great Barrier Reef by
 banning outdated farming practices that have been shown
to damage the reef environment. I
 formerly ran a sailing boat charter business in the Whitsundays and hence have a good
 understanding of the economic benefits of the reef to the Queensland economy. Naturally there
 will be opposition to your proposals, but
I urge you to continue with this legislation for the good of
 Queensland, Australia and the World.
 
Regards,
Grant Leigh Atherton
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